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2 November 2018 
 
Dear Parents / Caregiver 
Kia ora koutou 
 

• Senior Academic Prize Giving: A warm welcome is extended to everyone to join our 
Senior Academic prize giving tonight at 7pm in the college hall and congratulations to all 
students who are receiving awards. 

 
• CD Release: Thank you to everyone who supported our CD Release evening on Tuesday 

night. An outstanding effort from students and staff who worked hard to make it such a 
festive event.  

 
• Senior Students on Study Leave: Students who have study leave from Monday are able 

to come into school for tutorials but must be in school uniform. Students are urged to make 
the most of the time before exams to be well prepared. In externals there are no 
reassessment opportunities so the preparation is especially important. 

 
Students with Exams: Remember to bring your exam slips to each exam. 

 
Study Room: A study room will be available for students who find it easier to settle down 
to study in the school environment.  

 
• Senior Sign Out: A reminder that students are expected to complete their NCEA 

qualification before signing out. Those students who need to continue at school have been 
contacted.  

 
• Camps:  

Year 9 camp - Port Waikato 9 to 12 December.  
Email Jan Paton: janp@haurakiplains.school.nz for any questions 
 
Year 10 camp - Opoutere 8 - 12 December (2 groups 3 days each).  
Email Mike Hallett: michaelh@haurakiplains.school.nz 
 
Year 12 SOS camp - At HPC 5 - 7 December.  
Email Scott Henry: scotth@haurakiplains.school.nz 
 
Year 13 OPC Great Barrier Island camp 14 - 18 January.   
Email Nick Joynes: nickj@haurakiplains.school.nz 

 
• Junior Prize Givings:  

Year 9 - Thursday 6 December, 10:30am 
Year 10 - Friday 7 December, 10:30am 
                

Ngaire Harris 
PRINCIPAL 
 
“Celebrations are the footprint of the achievement.” 
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